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February, 1998

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is written to acknowledge the high quality and professionalism that C&H Fire
Suppression Systems Inc. demonstrated during the installation of a full sprinkler system in our
hotel of 200 bedrooms and 15,000 square feet of function space.

During the installation, C&H engineers and staff demonstrated care and understanding for the
needs of our business, working with and around the hotel's busy schedule in a way hat did not at
all disturb the day-to-day operation of the hotel. The installation crews were very neat, tidy and
co-operative, and the whole job went off without a hitch.

I 'have nothing but praise for the work done and 1 would not hesitate to recommend C&H to any
prospective customer.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call.

Sincerq)ly,

ndret Kun
eneral Manager
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